
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 
Subject: RE: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

-----Origina I Message----­

From: Alan Woodbury 

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 2:16 PM 

To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 

Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD 


Dear Mr. Hood and LAFCO Board: 


I own a parcel in the Santa Rita Hills Community Services District and support the goal of building a road system so we 

can use our property. We appreciate the efforts of the Santa Rita Hills CSD and want to see its work continue. 


A Bridge and Highway District will allow all of the parcel owners to vote and be eligible to sit on the board of directors. 


We ask that LAFCO allow us time to complete the current application so we can reorganize the CSD into a Bridge and 

Highway District. That will finally allow us to build the roads we need to be able to enjoy our properties. Thanks in 

advance for consideration . 


Alan Woodbury, 

Lot 14, APN 099-200-34 
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